
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
Welcome back to a new academic year at St Charles. I hope you all had a restful and relaxing 
summer holiday. 
 
We would like to invite you to meet your child’s class teacher at a meeting to be held in the 
school hall on the following dates: 
 
 
 

Classes Date and time Place 

1H, 1/2D and 2D Monday 19th September @ 3.20pm Hall 

3H, 4H and 5M  Friday 16th September @ 3.20pm Hall 

Year 5 in 5/6G Thursday 15th September @ 3.20pm 5/6G 

 
 
Year 6 parents from both 6F and 5/6G will have this opportunity during the Secondary transfer 
meeting on Monday 12th September at 3.30pm in the school hall.  
 
These meetings will be an opportunity for you to become familiar with the expectations of your 
child/ren’s year group. The curriculum will be outlined and you will be informed about the class 
rules and routines and how you can support your child at home.  
 
We encourage you to attend this meeting and look forward to a successful year ahead for your 
child. 
 
 
With Best Wishes, 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Ann Slavin 
Executive Head 


